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In this version of the bill, I have provided that the deductible and copay subsidies and
premium reductions do not apply to persons who choose the health savings account
option. Is this what you want? In current law, the subsidies and reductions apply only
to the coverage offered under s. 149.14 (2) (a) and not to the “choice of coverage” offered
under s. 149.14 (2) (c). The budget bill, however, removes this difference. It's up to you
whether you want the subsidies and reductions to apply if someone takes the health
savings account option. Maybe there is no reason for them not to apply.

The only other questions | have relate to coverage of “eligible individuals,” who were
included in HIRSP because of HIPAA requirements. Will adding a health savings
account option make HIRSP ineligible to be the plan under which those individuals are
covered? Can those individuals choose the health savings account option, or must they
be excluded, as are individuals who are eligible for Medicare? OCI might have that
information, and I can do some checking, too.
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